BAMPTON PARISH COUNCIL MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING Held at The Old School Community Centre on Wednesday 26th April 2023 at 7.00pm

Present: Cllrs J Allinson (in the chair), P Smith, S Homer, C Foley, S Radband, R Smith, A Wray, P

Foster, D Lloyd, District Cllr A Smith, District and County Cllr T Fenton, J Broughton (Clerk)

Apologies: Cllr S McLaren

Members of public: 38

The following reports were given:

- Chair-person report (Parish Council & Recreation Ground Trust) given by Cllr Jacky Allinson.
- Recreation Ground redevelopment Report given by Cllr Richard Smith (copy available on request).
- Christmas Fair Report given by Cllr Philip Foster.
- District Council Report given by District Cllr Alaric Smith.
- Friends of St Mary's Report read out by Cllr Jacky Allinson (copy available on request).
- Bampton Exhibition Foundation Report read out by Trevor Darke.
- Bampton Welfare Trust Report read out by Cllr Darren Lloyd.
- Allotments Report given by Cllr Stuart Homer (copy available on request).
- Bampton Primary School Report given by Cllr and School Governor Stuart Homer.
- Speedwatch Group Report given by Nick Thorpe.
- Library Report given by Jenny Chaundy.

Following the various reports given to the meeting, the chairman invited questions from residents in attendance. In response to a question about the accounts on our web site the Chairman apologised and said that this was being rectified. Matters raised and discussed in a lively debate included the new 20 mph speed limit in Bampton, the new dual purpose waste bins provided by WODC and the organisation of a litter pick.

38 members of public attended and the meeting finished at 8.47pm

igned	
ated	